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5th Grade Band
Dear 5th grade parent,

An exciting musical opportunity awaits your child. They can be part of the 5th grade band! Learning to play an instrument creates opportunities for students to become great young musicians, work cooperatively with others, develop self-discipline and have FUN while making music!!!! All things that can help them become an even better student.

My Child Has Never Played An Instrument Before. Is That OK?

· It sure is!!!!

· My job is to teach your child all they will need to know to become a very successful young musician. 

· Your child has already had a good foundation of music making from general music classes and everything they have learned can be transferred to a band instrument.

What Instrument Should My Child Play?

· They should choose an instrument that they enjoy the sound of.

· Recently they tried a few instruments and we discovered some that they could be very successful at. Instrument descriptions are listed in this packet.

What if we already have an instrument at home?

· If it is the one that your child wants to play please bring it to our meeting night on September 21 and we can make sure it is good working condition and that is has all of the necessary supplies needed for band.

My child is involved in choir, sports, dance, and/or other activities, can they still do band?

· Yes, they can. Many of the students in our past 5th grade band have been very active in all the above and more.

· Students can also sing in the choir with Miss. Stanfield and play in the band. Their practices are on different days than the band.

When Does Band Meet? 

· Three times during the week. 

· 1 – All 5th grade band students meet as full group at Hille Middle School on Monday from 4:00-4:55 PM.  First time – 9/26 (no instrument for the first time)

· 2 – Foster Students meet after school on Thursday from 3:10-4:00PM first time 9/29

· instruments will be handed out a that practice

· 2 – Kerkstra Students meet after school on Tuesday from 3:10-4:00PM first time 9/27

· instruments will be handed out at that practice

· 3 – Each student will be receiving a weekly group lesson during the school day. 

What Are The Next Steps?
· Return the Orange Band Questionnaire to your child’s teacher ASAP.

· Interested parents and students are invited to a brief informational meeting On September 21 at Hille Middle School. At that time I’ll be sharing with you more details about band and how you can rent an instrument for your child. Representatives from Quinlan & Fabish Music Company will be available to discuss instrument rentals. If interested, you can rent at that time.
· Please attend any of the information sessions between 4:00-8:30PM. Foster families are asked to come to one session on the hour (ex. 4:00, 5:00….) and Kerkstra families are asked to come to one session on the half hour (ex. 4:30, 5:30….).  Please plan on being at the school for about 30 minutes.

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Nendza snendza@d142.org or 708-687-5550. I’m here to help you and your child have a wonderful musical experience in 5th grade band. I look forward to meeting you on 9/21 at Hille.

Musically yours,

Mr. Steve Nendza

District 142 Band Director
